Policy F.Y.I.

From the Policy Unit
Date: 09-13-2024
FY1-446

Please contact the Policy Unit if you
have questions regarding this
announcement at
DCSSPOLICYQUESTIONS@azdes.gov.

SUBJECT: Policy FYI1-446 | Alabama End-of-Year Processing

The purpose of this Policy FYl is to inform team members that September 30, 2024, is the
end of the State of Alabama Child Support’s Fiscal year. The Alabama Comptroller will
discontinue Electronic Funds Transfer (EFT) and warrant processing on September 23,
2024, and resume on October 1, 2024. This information is being provided in case any
guestions arise from Support Recipients or Support Payors about the delay in payments.

We urge DCSS team members to view this information directly on The PORT and not create a separate personal file.
Please do not reply directly to this message as we will not be able to respond. This email address is only used for outgoing mail.



